
HAM CLOSE ENGAGEMENT

ENGAGEMENT UPDATE
Since July 2021, RHP and Hill Residential have continued  

the consultation and engagement started in 2015 with local  
residents on the proposals to regenerate Ham Close.

We have had a great many responses to our consultation and  
are grateful to everyone for taking the time to engage with us.

We would like to invite you to see the updated proposals  
for Ham Close. 

 OUR NEXT ROUND OF ENGAGEMENT
Friday 25th February 

2pm - 6pm
Saturday 26th February 

10am - 3pm

St Richard’s C of E Church, Ashburnham Road, Richmond, TW10 7NL

We look forward to welcoming you and hope that you can join us!

CONTACT US
Telephone: 0203 929 0523

Email: info@hamcloseconsultation.co.uk

You can also engage via our website at 

HAMCLOSECONSULTATION.CO.UK


